From: Philip Higgins

To: Casey Kulla; Wayne Wiebke; Todd Sadlo; Ken Wright
Ce: carme@carriemartinconsulting.com

Subject: RE: Yamhelas Westsider Trail

Date: Thursday, January 21, 2021 7:17:41 AM

[ This email originated outside of Yamhill County]

Case in point — Friends should be broadcasting this type of data to the county:

> Subject: Bicycling for recreation contributed $1.5 billion to Oregon economy in 2019 -
BikePortland.org

In my mind its an easy transition to:

2/3% of the current BOC *DOES NOT WANT YAMHILL COUNTY TO HAVE MORE JOBS* and the fact
of the matter is that not only do they want to decide *for the market* (picking the winners and
losers for you) their decisions will mean less employment and the *TAX BURDEN™ falls to the rest of
us. Mary Starrett and Lindsey B want to *Raise YOUR Taxes*.



